
  

 

Republic Services is committed to continuing to provide garbage and 

refuse collection to the residents of your community.  During this 

unprecedented situation that all of us find ourselves in with COVID -19 

(Coronavirus), Republic Services will need to make the following changes: 

 

• Republic will collect cart contents only. Any items outside of the 

trash cart will not be collected. 

• Bulk collection (e.g., couch, chair, television, carpet) will be 

temporarily suspended. Please do not place these items out to the 

curb at this time. 

We apologize for any inconvenience that this may cause. Republic Services 

number one priority is the safety of our employees, residents, and the 

communities that we serve. Limiting the exposure of our employees will 

help slow the spread of COVID-19 (Coronavirus). As this unique situation is 

rapidly changing we will keep the communities up to date on any and all 

changes to your service. 

 

 


